
NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION 
A National Grid Company 
300 Erie Boulevard West 

Syracuse, New York 13202 
July 30, 2003 

 
 
 
 
 

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Attached as part of this electronic filing is a redacted copy of Addendum No. 1 to PSC No. 219 Gas issued and 
transmitted for filing by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation in compliance with the Commission’s Order concerning 
Tariffs Authorizing Individually Negotiated Contracts in Case 91-M-0927, which was issued and effective May 8, 
1992.  This statement is proposed to become effective on August 1, 2003, which corresponds with the effective date 
of the Company’s revised Tariff PSC No. 219 Gas. 
 
As a separate mailing addressed to Steven R. Blow, Esquire, Records Access Officer, we have requested confidential 
trade secret treatment of this filing.  That request includes one complete unmarked copy, one complete copy showing 
the language that was redacted, and three redacted copies of this filing.  The attached copies of this filing have been 
redacted. 
 
The Company also requests for permission for this filing to become effective on less than statutory notice effective 
August 1, 2003, the otherwise effective date of PSC No. 219 Gas. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at (315) 428-5692. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Marcia G. Collier 
      Manager, Ga s Pricing 
 
MGC/jsc (S:\tariffs\219tariff\docfile\letters\lett2) 
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